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Dear Team

I would like to object to planning permission. Previously we were informed that the houses to be 
built would not exceed 450 houses now this has changed? As a minimum and not maximum?. Also 
how will Brook Road work with increased traffic without a new road? which was in the original 
plans? Brook Road is dangerous at the best of times and residents are worried in relation to noise 
and increase traffic and congestion. How will Brook Road be safe?

Regards
Laura


